
 

 

 

 

March, 13 2021 

 
 
Maryland House of Delegates 
6 Bladen St. 
Annapolis, MD. 21401 
  
House Ways and Means Committee 
 
In Support of HB 465: State Superintendent – Qualifications and Senate Confirmation. 

 

Good day members of the House Ways and Means Committee.   

 

As Parents and advocates, we fully support this bill in helping us all find a replacement State 

Superintendent of Schools. He/She should be fully qualified, and be able to meet the qualifications for 

leading our public school system(s) into the future.   

 

Please support HB 465, and we ask that the committee return a favorable report.  

Thank you for your time, and for considering our testimony today. 

 
Mr. Richard Ceruolo  
Parent and advocate for persons living with disabilities. 
Parent Advocacy Consortium 


